October 22, 1963

AIR MAIL

Dr. Gilberto Rodriguez

Instituto Venegolano de Investigaciones
Cientificas (IVIC)
Caracas, Venezuela

Dear Dr. Rodriguez:

Your recent article on "The Intertidel Communities of Lake
Maracaibo, Venezuela" is very interesting. I am particularly interested
in the references to Cragsostrea virginica. I had been under the
impression that these oysters are Crassostrea rhizophorae Guilding
rather than C. virginica. Do you have any specimens from Lake Maracaibo
that you could send me so that I could become convinced of your identi-
fication? Perhaps, you consider C. rhizophorae as a mere ecomorph of
C. virginica. Any information on this question will be appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

H. B. Stengel
HBS: tm
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